
  

 
 

 

 

Notice of Availability of Form 1095-C 
 
Form 1095-C is now available upon request. 

If you would like to receive a copy of your Form 1095-C, please contact Wanda Ortiz, HR 
Manager, via email at wortiz@jfcglobal.com.  

Please Note: 

1. If you are okay with receiving an electronic copy of your form (via encryption for security), 
please include the following in your email. 

• I consent to receive the Form 1095-C electronically. 

2. If you do not wish to receive your form electronically, please coordinate with Wanda Ortiz 
to pick up your form in HR or have the form mailed to your address on file,  

AND include the following in your email. 

• I do NOT consent to receive the Form 1095-C electronically. 

Requests may be made at any time, and the Form will be provided to you by January 31 or 
within 30 days of your request, whichever is later. 

If you have any questions, please contact the me at bbaker@jfcglobal.com or Wanda at 
wortiz@jfcglobal.com.  
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